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Aquaculture brings several benefits to rural coastal communities, namely stable jobs, access to
food, etc. With Cooke switching their cultured species to rainbow trout, and the fact that the
rainbow trout are triploid fish, the risk of affecting wild stocks is extremely low. Therefore, Cooke
Aquaculture should be permitted to continue their operations in Washington State provided they
use triploid rainbow trout.



